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We would like to start this newsletter by thanking you all for your 
support in making this year so successful. The levels of attendance, 
engagement and achievement have really improved this year – and it 
is you working in partnership with us that makes this possible.  
 
More young people than ever before have taken part in our full 
provision to help prepare them for adulthood through participation 
in Learning through adventure, Duke of Edinburgh Award Scheme, 
and careers week activities - alongside accessing the core curriculum 
of English, Maths, PSHCE, Sport, Art and Food Tech. Our year 11s 
have gained the widest range of certification yet and next year we 
will be expanding our curriculum further to include specific ICT 
courses. Thank you for supporting us to enable this to happen. 
 
In September we will be welcoming new faces into Sky, some of 
whom have already attended our transition days. Our increased 
numbers mean we will be dividing the site into a lower and upper 
school, and you will have already received details of your single point 
of contact for September – please do continue to keep in touch with 
information for us to celebrate, or to enable us to support you and 
your child as required. 
 
We hope you have a happy and safe summer, please look at the 
useful information at the end of the newsletter for support available 
during the holidays. 
 

The Team at Sky Academy. 
 

Learning valuable first aid skills in Falcons. Well done!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It’s Summer! And that means water sports! We have doubled up our rotation days to give all 

our young people the chance to have a go.  Excellent resilience and communication skills. 



  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

Great work in art 

creating Stop-Go 

animations! 



 

 

Official trophy and medal winners’ presentation for the Somerset Inclusive Schools 

Football League Champions of 2023! Fabulous Team Spirit! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Somerset Primary Athletics Panathlon Runners up 2023!  

We are so proud of the determination fair play and sense of fun shown by these 

young people! 



 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Valuable lifeskills being developed over in 

The Base. Sky students gain skills for life! 

Woodfires and whittling this morning in Learning 

through adventure – creativity and responsibility, 

well done! 



 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Excellent teamwork, resilience 

and communication skills – 

and lovely cooling water! 

The next generation of community 

police officers? Many thanks to our 

local PCSOs for giving up their time 

to deliver careers and PSHE 

sessions at Sky 



Mother hen is very 

proud of her growing 

chicks who are being 

well looked after! 

Fantastic work 
with Year 11 

working towards 
their initial 

construction 
assessments. 
Well Done! 

Practical kindness in animal 

therapy this morning with 

special treats for our 

guinea pigs 



  

And so Year 11 cook their final meal at Sky and head off to the next stage of 

their journey.   

Good Luck, stay safe and remember you are fabulous! 



 

 

Fantastic start to careers week (3rd – 7th July) 

Offsite visit to Rodway Farm at Cannington College to learn about careers in 

Agriculture 



 

One of the careers 

experiences on 

offer was criminal 

forensics - 

fingerprinting 

The Base became a Barber 
shop with our brave Outdoor 
Education Lead in the role of 

the client! 
A tidy trim was achieved 

Sky welcomed the Army onsite to run 

some of their team building training 

exercises. Brilliant participation all 

round! 



Another group visiting 

the farm and dairy – 

many thanks to BTC 

Cannington campus and 

Rodway Farm 



A great insight into local policing for Robin class during 

careers week – thank you to our local policing group for 

making it enjoyable and informative 

Huge thanks to Asda Taunton for the 

brilliant careers experience they have 

given our young people – our young 

people did us proud too! 
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